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PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 
 

FROM: 
 

A. BOURRIE, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES  

NOTED: R. FORWARD, MBA, M.SC., P. ENG., GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE 
AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT  
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
 

RE: 
 

GROWTH MANAGEMENT PROGRAM UPDATE 
 

DATE: 
  

OCTOBER 16, 2017 

  
The purpose of this Memorandum is to advise Members of City Council that on Monday, October 30, 2017 the 
growth management team will provide an update with respect to the ongoing program efforts to build-out the 
Secondary Plan Area lands.  
 
This presentation will build on the previous one provided on April 3, 2017 and will offer an overview and update 
to the following key program elements: 
 
1. People:  Moving the Growth Management Program Forward  

Program Activity Update 
Working Group Progress 

 
2. Process:  Development Application Activity 

   Current Status of Applications & Forecasted Activity 
   Infrastructure Implementation Plan Projects 
 Financial Management 

 
3. Technology:  Implementation of the Monitoring Framework 

      Inventory Management: Residential Units & Community Infrastructure 
Corporate Planning & Forecasting Support 

 
4. Next Steps: Key Program Deliverables Moving Forward 
 
 
 

 


